Our ref: AD/Y9OptionsEveningRepresentative2024

Date: 19th February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer



YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING REPRESENTATIVE

On Thursday 7th March, Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School will be hosting the Year 9 Options Evening.

As a Prefect, your child has been asked to support and represent the school during the evening. They will be required to attend from 3:45pm to 7:00pm. Pupils must be in uniform and will be supervised by members of staff.

Pupils should meet Mr Smith in the Hall for a short briefing at 3:45pm on Thursday 7th March.

May we request that you make arrangements for your child to get home safely.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school on enquiry@decschool.co.uk should you wish to discuss any of the above.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr R	Prime
Headt	eacher

_			
Q			
1	<u> </u>	 	

YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING REPRESENTATIVE: Thursday 7th March 2024

I give permission for my child to attend the Y arrange for them to get home safely.	ear 9 Options Evening on Thurs	day 7 th March. I wi
Pupil name:	Form:	
Signed (Parent/Carer):	Print Name:	
Date:		

Please return this slip to Main Reception by Wednesday 28th February.





